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PHYSICAL  

DISTANCING! 

 
Yep, We got it! 

 

 



 
 

BC RESTART PLAN IS IN STAGE 3 
 

 The Ministry of Education has a five-stage approach 
for resuming in-class instruction in a measured way 

to align with B.C.’s Restart Plan.  
 

Each stage will be guided by health and safety guide-
lines, measures, protocols and orders as well as the 

principles developed for continuity of learning. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CLICK HERE FOR LINK TO THE  

BC RESTART PLAN 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/k-12-education-restart-plan.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/k-12-education-restart-plan.pdf


 
The Province, our District and  

Frank Hobbs will continue to focus on 
these four key areas of learning! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All lost and found items will be outside at 
the front entrance from June 22nd-26th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please come by and have a look before it’s gone! 
 

 

Social Well-Being 

NUMERACY 
 

LITERACY 
 

PHYSICAL HEALTH 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Report Cards will be going home on the last day of  

school for those students  

attending Cohort A & B 

Remote Learning students can pick up report 
cards at the gym door on June 26th 

Last Name A - L        9:00 am - 10:00am 

Last Name  M — Z               10:30am  - 11:30 am 

 

ARE YOU MOVING OR NOT  

RETURNING TO FRANK HOBBS  

IN SEPTEMBER? 

 

We need to hear from you!! 

 

Please email  

mhirst@sd61.bc.ca  

           to advise us of any changes! 

 

mailto:mhirst@sd61.bc.ca?subject=Melinda%20Hirst%20


Frank Hobbs Library Learning Commons 

 JUNE    
 

Please return ALL library books back to the school 

by Monday, June 15.  Thank you!!                                   

                                                                                            
                                                                            

The GVPL will be holding their Reading Buddies  

program throughout the summer for students in 
Grades 2-4.  However, it will look a bit different 
this year!  They are developing an online version of 
the summer reading program.  Once it is ready to 

go, it will be up on the GVPL library website.   

 

Check out some of their amazing summer 
programs!  

 

 

 

 

 

Natalie McIlmoyle 
Teacher Librarian 

https://www.gvpl.ca/


 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In-coming Kindergarten Families will be receiving an email 
inviting you to our “Drive-by Welcome to Kindergarten”  

Wed,  June 17th    Last Name A-J      

2:15—3:00 pm 

Thurs, June 18th    Last Name K-Z      

2:15 -3:00 pm 



 
 

 

 

 

 

The Grade 5 Celebration will be on June 22nd & 23rd.  

This will look different this year.   

 

We will be sending home information with more  

details to our Grade 5 families! 

 

Monday, June 22nd  
DIV 1 (Mr. Shortt) 9:30 am - 10:00 am 

DIV 2 (Ms. Cox & Mr. McInnis)  11:00 am - 11:30 am 

DIV 3 (Mr. Ellison) 1:00 pm - 1:30 pm 

 

 

Tuesday, June 23rd 
DIV 4 (Ms. Macdonald) 9:30 am - 10:00 am 

DIV 5 (Mrs. Tevaarwerk) 11:00 am - 11:30 am 
 

 

 

 


